
 
 

Tuesday 13th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
The Class Teachers have asked me to write a quick note just to clarify the arrangements for 
the rest of the week. 
 
Wednesday - School Christmas Dinners 

KS2 Christmas Performance in Church at 7pm (Please ensure KS2 children 
arrive in costume at 6.30pm) – All welcome. 

 
Thursday -  Am - Pantomime trip – Children to come to school in school uniform 

Pm - School Christmas Parties (after lunch) Children may if they wish bring 
party clothes to change into.  We will share the food and drinks brought into 
school between the whole school and we ask  

   
Class 1 - To bring biscuits and Cakes 

  Class 2 - To bring Sandwiches and Savory Snacks 
  Class 3 - To Bring Fruit (prepared to share) 
  Class 4 – To Bring Crisps and Drinks 
 
Friday- Non Uniform or Christmas Jumpers suggested £1 donation for charity.  

Children are allowed to bring a toy or game (we would suggest that it does 
not have small parts or be too precious as school cannot be held responsible 
for anything brought into school). 

 
 
Best wishes,  

 
 

 
Mrs Rowberry 
Admin 


